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If I sound angry, it's because I am. Nothing about this project makes any sense. Just like
obliterating Sugar Creek Road did not make sense....

 I will use every fiber of my being to not use profanities in this comment.....

Thank you for considering my comments on the South Fork Obliteration and Denying Access
Project. (There, I fixed the title for you, to call it what it is).

Quite frankly, I am getting very tired of waking up every day to find that the Forest Service is
yet again destroying another trail, another road.

While doing absolutely nothing to restore or help the forest. You can no longer honestly call
yourselves the "forest service". Because nothing that you are doing is a "service" to the burnt
stumps and bark beetle breeding ground you refer to as a "forest".

You are destroying access to the forest. So you should start calling yourselves the "Anti-Forest
Access Service".

When will you start using REAL forest restoration methods? Like thinning? Selective
logging?

Planting vegetation on the millions of acres you let wildfires and bark beetles ravage unabated
over the last 40 years?

And stop denying access to taxpayers? Who pay your wages?

40 years of locking people out of the forest proves that what you are doing isn't working.

Sincerely, 

A pissed off at the Forest Service taxpayer, 

Scott Amos 
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